

April 2012 Newsletter

Peter Rabbit is on his way

Are you ready? Get those eggs dyed and the Easter Baskets filled. How about making a cute table topper for Easter with some beautiful flower fabric or bright pastels.

I want to invite you, once again, to go to our website. We are so proud to finally be in 21st century with the rest of you. We are going to continue to improve, add, and update the site with all the fun and exciting things we do at the shop. I hope you will visit often. www.inspired2quilt.com

Our Special for the month of April is any Laurel Burch fabric (all collections). Stop in and pick up what you need (or just want) at 15% discount all month.

Inspirations Quilt Shop is going to have a booth at the El Camino Quilt show April 13th and 14th at CA State University, San Marcos (Clark Field House). I would love to see you there. I am going to have lots of premade kits and fabric for you to check out.



On April 7th the class for the 3D Mariners Compass will be held from 10:00am to 4:00pm. If you would like to create this fantastic look, sign up for the class. The cost is \$10.00 plus the pattern. You can get all the information at our website. Click on the link above.



Also in April is the first session of the **Endless Possibilities** class on April 21st. The second session will be held on May 12th. The cost for both sessions is \$20 plus the pattern which is \$10. Call the store for more information regarding the supply list. As always pre-registration is required to ensure we have enough patterns.





In May we are lucky to have Lisa Coulombe teaching her first class with us. She will teach either the jacket or tote, which ever you prefer. These are beautiful and you use your own jacket pattern. It's a technique that you can use over and over. The first date is May 5th. She has agreed to teach another class on June 2nd because we had so many sign up for this class during the last run. If you would be interested in taking this class please call the shop. I am sure we could get Lisa to do a third and fourth class.

Did you know that one of our philanthropic activities is the ConKerr Cancer Pillowcase project? We invite you to join in this wonderful, heartfelt activity by making one or more of these pillowcases for children with cancer. The group meets the 1st Monday of each month from 10:00am to 2:00pm. There will be precut kits ready for you to sew or you can bring in your own 100% cotton fabric to sew. If you can't make it on Monday's you can come to Jan's sit and sew on any Wednesday or Friday and work on a pillow case. If you make them at home you can drop them off here at the shop and we will deliver them for you.

Let's challenge ourselves and make 100 pillow cases in 90 days. (That's 100 by July 5th)

In just over 4 years the ConKerr Cancer project has deliver more than 490,000 pillowcases to sick children in hospitals all over the country. It always makes us feel so good to help others, especially children. For more information about the project or instructions to make the pillow case go to www.conkerrcancer.org

See you soon!!!!

Janice Smith Inspirations Quilt Shop 27350 Valley Center Rd #B Valley Center, Ca. 92082 760-751-9400